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Meeting at poppet head kitchener 

Good show up of members . Some of us went for a walk around the dam which was just simply ex-

ceptional. I have been to the dam but never around it before. It is really a must to do. Some of our 

walkers went a bitt too fast but I was left with thre ladies that I could keep up with. So there are 

only President Vicki, Carol and Lorraine in my photos. When we arrived back at the meeting spot 

we were treated to a fantastic meal prepared by President Vicki. I am certain that everyone was  

delighted with the meal and deserts at the end. We all brought along our drink of preference and it 

proved to be a great friendship meeting. Just as we were about to leave we were presented by the 

most beautiful sunset and some rain as we were leaving. There was also a bit of a  catastrophe with 

Tony Mak pulling his hip out of place and the ambulance taking him to hospital. But next day I 

picked him up from the new Metford Hospital. He is back to normal and smiling again. 



Poppet head kitchener meeting 





Kaye carver’s birthday party 

Kaye Carver invited our club members and lots of her friends and relatives to celebrate her 75th 

Birthday. It was a very entertaining party all round. We were treated to a fantastic dinner and sweets 

plus the entertainment that would be hard to beat anywhere. Peter, Kaye and their friendly musos  

were just so nostalgic to listen to. Their is simply so much talent in all the members that performed 

for Kay’s guests. Peter sang some of his songs that we are all familiar with and Kaye at the key-

board was just faultless all night. The band just kept up song after song and nobody wanted it to 

end. Thank you Kaye and Peter for a very entertaining night amongst lots of friends.  





Our new sponsor Riley Electrical is a family owned business in the Hunter run by a Husband and 

Wife that have two little kids! We specialise in all your Domestic Electrical Needs inclusive of 

Downlights, Ceiling Fans, Pendant Installs and Much, Much More! The head of the Business Zac 

has been in the electrical trade for over eight years with a lot of experience in many areas across 

Domestic, Commercial and HVAC Electrical! Riley Electrical offer FREE quotations and we will 

do our best to accommodate with everyone else’s busy schedule to get the job done! We are also 

available most days over the Christmas and New Year break for emergency call outs! Should you 

have any questions please contact our Facebook Page or 0437 927 550! 



  











Future events 

23rd Feb - Feeding the Needy at Cumberland Car Park at rear of Allira House 

 

24th Feb -  Club meeting at the Leagues Club 

 

25th  Feb - Scone Time at Marthaville Cottage Cessnock 10 - 12pm 

 

3rd March - Club meeting at Leagues Club Heinz is doing “This is Your Life” 

 

6th March - Broke Markets BBQ  

 

10th March - Base launch for “Little Wings” at Cessnock airport (Time to be advised) 

 

3rd April - Bunnings BBQ for ”Bandage Bear” Childrens Hospital 

 

8th May - Cooking pancakes at Nulkaba Crematorium for Creightons. 

 

Three day event at Tocal College to be discussed. This will be a big commitment 

 

The Feeding the Needy at the back of Allira House Op Shop has grown a lot. We were catering for 

four or five people when we started this project and last week we served between 50 - 60 people. 

This project and the Scone Time at Marthaville Cottage is an attempt this year to focus on 

“Doing something for the Community” and not just Fund Raising. 



Two happy snaps of the week. One from the Poppet Head meeting & three musos at Kaye’s Party 


